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 With regard to a note of the meeting for I have received a great deal of 
requests, the Inspectors believe that their detailed letter to GNDP sets out the 
areas of work that need further consideration.  In the Inspectors view this 
provides a full and sufficient record of the outcome of the meeting.  They do not 
consider it necessary to produce any further note, or that it would add any 
significant value to the process.
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